"Uzbekistan Airways" JSC will not charge a fine for
the return of air tickets to Moscow and back to
Uzbekistan

2021 10 June

In connection with the change of the airport in the city of Moscow from “Vnukovo” to
“Domodedovo”, “ Uzbekistan Airways” JSC provides passengers with the opportunity
to return air tickets. When returning air tickets for flights from Uzbekistan to Moscow
and back with a departure date from June 15, passengers will not pay additional
fines for ticket refunds. This rule applies to the entire validity period of the ticket,
the destination point in which is the airport "Vnukovo".

Air tickets can be refunded at the place of purchase.

Refunds of tickets purchased online are carried out through the service with which
the ticket was purchased in accordance with the established procedure.

In case of inconvenience in connection with the change of the airport, please contact
the following contacts:

» Contact center in Tashkent: +998 78 140 02 00

* Moscow: +7 495 258 80 60

* Send an online appeal: https://www.uzairways.com/ru/contact/drugoe
* Working hours of the Contact center: 08:00 to 20:00

"Uzbekistan Airways" JSC apologizes for the inconvenience, we hope for your
understanding and further cooperation.



